
St George & Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Assoc. 

2024  OVERFLOW VENUE – St Marks Church Sth. Hurstville

Due to the number of teams who entered in this years competition, we do not have sufficient 
tables at Hurstville Aquatic. We are playing four matches each week at St Marks Church Hall, located 
5 minute south of Hurstville Aquatic Centre along King George Road to South Hurstville. 

This is the hall that Kogarah Table Tennis Club plays at on a Thursday Night from 7pm. 

It is a nice hall with good lighting, air conditioning & uses San-EI Paragon tables the same as 
Hurstville. There is plentiful street parking.

When your team is rostered to play at St Marks please REMIND your players of the change of venue..

Address 
8 – 10 The Mall, South Hurstville. The entrance is along The Mall.  near the trees below  \/

 \/ 

HALL ENTRANCE

If there is any issues, please contact:

Graham Judge - 0423 247 971
Antonio Alves - 0452 398 163

St George & Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 




